
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Tintern Crescent / Heaton Park View Variation) Order 2019 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
The proposal is part of a package of measures which have been developed to 
encourage walking and cycling in this neighbourhood in collaboration with people 
who live, work, visit and learn in the Heaton and Ouseburn area. 
 
The effect of the proposal will be to remove through traffic from Tintern Crescent by 
preventing access from Heaton Park View except for pedal cycles. 
 
As only residents’ vehicles should need to enter the road, it will make a more 
pleasant environment for all road users.     
 
 
 


